
From: iongosman 
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 9:42 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Vote online for the October 2022 election. 

Please advise the council that we residents of Richmond Hill want to be able to vote online 
for the October 2022 election. 

The members of council that will oppose this online voting will be known and we will vote 
them out on election date. 

We want progress and voting online is part of it. 

Thank you. 

Ion Gosman 
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